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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 9-7-2014
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller, Keith Stewart, John Wilson, Kathleen Rolinatis, and Kim Gajda.
Visitors: Joe Divida, Greg Carlo, Rich Eldridge, Ed Porter, John Granson
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:40 p.m.   
Randy Eidemiller made a motion to approve the 07-13-2014 minutes. Keith Stewart seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
Treasurer’s Report:  Kathleen Rolinatis presented July and August P&L and budget and actual expenses.   Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Bill Morris. John Wilson made a second. Motion carried.  
New Business

Indoor Facility Rental –A motion was made by Bill Morris to sign the contract, Kathleen Rolinatis made a second.  Motion carried.  Registrations for indoor training will be done online through Blue Sombrero.  
Field Space- The city has formed a committee regarding field space in the community.  Greg has been asked to be part of this committee.   HOSA could possibly work with HRP for potential funding source of an adult league.

New Printer for HOSA Admin – Request made from Kim to move from an ink jet printer to a more cost effective laser printer.  A motion was made my Kathleen Rolinatis that Kim can purchase a printer up to $150.  Bill Morris made a second.  Motion Passed.
Crew Season Tickets – Decision to renew tickets at budget price.  Kim to check on negotiating with Crew.  Kathleen Rolinatis made a motion, John Wilson made a second.  Motion carried.
HYLA – Tournament has been pushed back a week to June 12-15.
Old Business

HRSL Referee Assignment system – After a delay, system is up and running.

Program Business
Director of HFC: Randy Eidemiller reported a survey of practice is underway to see where HFC teams are training. Goal of study is to determine if we can do without Spindler come the 2015 spring season.  

Contracts for HFC directors are in the process of being updated and completed.  Randy will be forwarding a roles and responsibilities to the Directors.
HFC trainer contracts have been issued, with some issues and questions about decrease in pay due to budget cuts.

HFC email question and answers will be up and running.  A survey will be sent to parents over the winter.
Some HFC teams are looking for refunds from the CUSA Mead cup tournament due to poor communications during the tournament.  A draft is being written by Bill Ho.

Referees: Keith Stewart reported that a referee training took place in August.  Less than 50% of those attending the class have registered as HRSL refs.  Coverage for games is a challenge.  
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing: No report
Director of Recreational Program: John Wilson reported that the season is underway. John will follow up on one parent complaint about no play time.
Jr. Academy: Randy Eidemiller reported tracking of concussion and risk management for Junior Academy trainers is being done.  Season is underway.  Picture day is September 14.    
TOPSoccer: Session off to a successful start.  Darby Boys’ Varsity team volunteered as trainers in Hilliard.  Joe Divida has contacted all Hilliard high school soccer programs about the need for volunteers.  Picture weekend is next weekend.
Fields-City of Hilliard: Bill Morris reported that field conditions are good. Greg Lutz discussed continuing problems with HOSA’s use of the Spindler fields. 
Motion to adjourn made at 9:30 pm by Keith Stewart. Seconded by Kathleen Rolinatis.                   .  Motion passed.
